
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Greater Cypress Park Neighborhood Council 
Name: Bryan Kramer 
Phone Number: 
Email: bryan.gcpnc@gmail.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(6) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 4/27/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For if Amended 

Impact Information
Date: 05/04/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 21-0052 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The motion “that the City Council adopt the creation of at least 25,000 new units by
2025, ***regardless of the type of unit***, as the city’s Homeless Housing Goal” [emphasis added]
should be amended to clarify that the types of units specified are temporary housing, transitional
housing, rapid rehousing, and permanent supportive housing, and NOT market-rate apartments,
luxury housing, or other housing that is not specifically directed toward the unhoused or people
vulnerable to homelessness. We agree with the Atwater Neighborhood Council: this motion is a first
step in declaring the intention to create enough supportive housing to care for our neighbors in need,
but it must be followed by a tangible plan to finance, approve, build, and staff these facilities
quickly, as well as increase the quantity and quality of outreach resources in order to build trust with
our unhoused neighbors so they are prepared to move indoors when these units are built. If we delay
the construction of much needed housing our homelessness crisis will increase while we debate the
path forward. 
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